The Frome Branch
welcomes your members to join them for the

being held at
St John the Baptist, Chilcompton,

on
Saturday 22nd February 2025

Why should you come?
e You're a recent learner;
* You've been on the course before and want a refresher;
* You're always being nagged to listen;
* You can't hear your bell;
* You can't feel any rhythm to help you place your bell;
 You struggle with helping your learners (and others) to
listen and have some sense of rhythm;
* You want some good ideas which you can use;
* You have some good ideas you want to share.32

If you recognise any of the above, this is for you.
It is for EVERYONE.

Encourage your whole band to join us so that you can share your

experience and help each other.
For more information:

Contact Jenny Cornwell: Tel: 01761 453641 Mob: 07713 158472 or emall
<FromeBranch.EducationOfficer@bath-wells.org>

Or: ask your Tower Captain.

Or: go to Frome Branch's Facebook page and pm me from there.

More can be found on the Association's web site www.bath-wells.org .

Under Other, Go to Documents -> Tower Notices -> Frome Branch




